
From: julie boster  
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 8:26 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: proposal to remove the “building on stilts” at 2929 Plymouth Rd  
 
 
Good evening, 
I am emailing to provide feedback regarding the proposal to remove the “building on stilts” at 
2929 Plymouth Rd for a UMCU building with three drive-through lanes that run through Prairie 
St. I reside in the Orchard Hills/Bromley neighborhood, I have a family membership at OHAC 
pool where my teenage daughters are lifeguards each summer and I am a business owner 
leasing space in the office building at 3001 Plymouth Rd. As it is presently, this is an highly 
congested area during school and rush hours turning onto and out of Prairie St. Adding a bank 
with three drive-through lanes that enter/exit onto the neighborhood of Prairie St. will only 
create more traffic where there is already high congestion. Finally, Plymouth Rd. has a large 
number of banks already. There is no need to add one more. It is my opinion that this proposal 
be denied.  
Sincerely, 
 
Julie Boster, LMSW, CAADC (she/her) 
Inspire Behavioral Health 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
Typed with my thumbs on a very small screen. Please excuse any typos or bizarre spelling auto-
corrections.  
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